
Hello Camp Families, 
 
We’re eagerly anticipating your camper’s arrival at Hollymont!  We’ve received several 
calls and emails with questions about our COVID pre-screening and testing process; so 
we’d like to share the best practices we have observed with the arrival of our staff. 
 
We prefer that all campers and staff take a PCR test within 72 hours of arriving at 
camp and provide us with written documentation of a negative test. 
 
A Rapid Antigen test is permitted.  Here again, written documentation of a negative test 
is required.  If you don’t have a source (physician’s office, pharmacy, etc.), then you 
need to purchase two Rapid Antigen tests.  Please use the first one before you leave 
home.  This prevents you from traveling to camp unnecessarily should the test be 
positive.  If your camper’s pre-screen test is positive, then please call us immediately at 
828-252-2123. 
 
Put the second Rapid Antigen test in your vehicle or where you can easily retrieve it.  
When you arrive at the 1st Hollymont check-in station, be prepared to do the 2nd test, 
wait 15 minutes, and let the nurse read and record the result. 
 
If your camper had COVID and/or tested positive for COVID after April 15, 2022, please 
call our summer office (828) 252-2123.  We will need your camper’s name and the date 
of your camper’s illness/positive test.  We’ll make arrangements for one of our health 
care professionals to call you and determine the best way forward. 
 
We are praying for a healthy and safe summer.  Thank you for doing your part in the 
process! 
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